## TETHERIDGE PARK UBLIC SCHOOL

## **LETHBRIDGE PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL**

A NSW Government P-6 Connected Communities school

16 February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Lethbridge Park Public School Year 6 students are holding an 'Easter Raffle', this year to raise money to go towards their Year 6 farewell, but we need your help.

To help make the day a huge success, we need your help and generosity with donations. We are requesting that all students donate <u>AT LEAST</u> one easter egg, easter treat or chocolate delight to go towards the raffle. All donations can be dropped to the front office.

Every item donated will be bundled into lovely easter chocolate baskets we also have a BMX bike and a easter craft basket to raffle off. So, whatever you decide to donate will be utilised by our fantastic Stage 3 Farewell Team.

We have attached five raffle tickets which are \$1.00 each which if you wish entitles you to five entries into the draw to win one of our fantastic prizes. There is no obligation to purchase the tickets.

Please return your completed raffle tickets with the \$5.00 cash to the office and don't forget to include your child's name, class and phone number on each raffle ticket. If you would like to purchase more raffle tickets, please contact the school office.

All money raised will go towards making the Year 6 Farewell, the best night possible for our students.

Mrs Dewhurst Year 6 Guganagina Teacher



